
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 10/26/2016 11:03:55 AM
Subject: 58 W Hastings - update

Greetings Mayor and Councillors,

Our team of City, VFRS and VPD staff is on site at 58 W Hastings again today and is continuing the effort to assist 
campers to pack up and depart the encampment. Last night, 2 individuals from the camp spent the night at shelter, 
out of the 22 people who expressed interest in moving to shelter. As people make progress today in organizing and 
packing their belongings, we continue to hope that more will move to the shelter.

We have been working to correct misinformation provided to the media to the effect that there are 100 people 
living on the site. From their daily visits, Outreach has consistently identified the number of people in the 
encampment at 20-25.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie | Deputy City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7666 | paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended 
for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this 
information, is strictly prohibited.
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